From: Doyle, Paige (UTC)

To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: FW: Ridwell Complaint WUTC Docket No. TG-200083
Date: Friday, March 6, 2020 7:46:46 AM

Can you please post the below email in docket TG-200083? Request to reschedule BAP.
Paige

From: Jay Derr [mailto:jpd @vnf.com]

Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 6:52 PM

To: Callaghan, Nash (UTC) <nash.callaghan@utc.wa.gov>; Doyle, Paige (UTC)
<paige.doyle@utc.wa.gov>; Doyle, Samantha (UTC) <samantha.doyle@utc.wa.gov>
Cc: Ryan Metzger <ryan@getridwell.com>

Subject: RE: Ridwell Complaint WUTC Docket No. TG-200083

On behalf of my client, Ridwell, Inc., we would like to request a change to the BAP date. | discussed
the April 21 scheduling conflict with Mr. Callaghan earlier today, and he recommended | request the
change via email request to the above-referenced individuals. If you prefer we file a more specific

request via letter or motion, | am happy to do so.

My client is booked with Earth Day week sustainability events, including a pending invitation from
the Governor’s office during most of the week of April 20, including the scheduled date, April 21.

We have confirmed calendars and request one of the following dates for the BAP, depending on the
ALJ's availability:

April 14, 15, 16, 17

April 27, 28, 29

May 1

We can be available any time on any of those dates.

Thank you for your consideration of this schedule request.

From: Callaghan, Nash (UTC) [mailto:nash.callaghan@utc.wa.gov]
Sent: Thursday, March 05, 2020 1:59 PM

To: Jay Derr
Subject: Ridwell Complaint

Caution: External Email.
Hi Jay,

Attached is the complaint. Thank you,


mailto:paige.doyle@utc.wa.gov
mailto:records@utc.wa.gov
mailto:nash.callaghan@utc.wa.gov

Nash Callaghan
Assistant Attorney General
Utilities and Transportation Division

Email: nash.callaghan(@utc.wa.goy
Phone: (360) 664-1187
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